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Dear Parents,
Surrey Football Coaching Centres will be starting football coaching after school (3.20p.m to 4.30 p.m.) at Cleves School from Monday 9th September to Tuesday 10th December 2024
(You will need to register at the start of each new term)

The course is open to Boys and Girls of all abilities.  
Monday 9th September  to Monday  9th December                      Year 5 & 6 Boys & Girls 

Tuesday 10th September to Tuesday 10th December                    Year 3 & 4 Boys & Girls 
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Surrey Football Coaching Centres

7 Gray Place

Ottershaw
Surrey KT16 OGB
Tel: 01932454 866

www surreyfootballcoachingeentres. co. uk
E-mail: info@surreyfootbalicoaching co.uk



   Children will be split into their appropriate year groups.
The cost of the course will be £60.00 for this half term and £60.00 next half term, £120.00 in total for the term. This is payable in two instalments, one payment this half term and one payment next half term. 
(In case of inclement weather the club will still be on).
Surrey Football Coaching Centres have been established over 30 years. All coaches are fully F.A. qualified and DBS checked.

To book the above course please pay online at surreyfootballcoaching.com 
Kind regards
David Melham

Course Director 
UEFA A Licence Head Coach

